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USAEC HONOLULU OFFICE

OPTIONAL FOR. NO. 10 DAT: B...5.305 eeewenee
5010-104

UNITED

Memorandum

TO

FROM

SUBJECT:

  
Office of Programs & Plans

STATES GOVERNMENT

ainaee
  

Mi Director

LOGISTICAL SUPPORT OF AEC BIOMEDICAL RESE¢
THE PACIFIC AREA

PPC: EW-272

DBM has requested NVOO to accept responsibility for support

to DBM missions in the Pacific area. Transfer of this

responsibility from SAN to NVOO is proposed with an effective

date of July 1, 1965 (See enclosure 1).

The Manager, NVOO has accepted this proposal, and assigned

to the Office of Programs & Plans the responsibility for
coordination with SAN and NVOO Staff, and DBM as may be
appropriate. The Assistant Manager/Administration has been
assigned Contract Administration responsibility. (see enclosure

2).

It is the intention of the Office of Programs & Plans to
undertake the following steps in coordination:

a. Advise SAN concerning the DBM request and NVOO acceptance,
Ascertain whether SAN-AFWTR formal agreement is desired
to be executed prior to transfer to NVOO of responsibility.

b. Advise AFWIR of transfer in process and that an AEC, NVOO/

AFWIR agreement will be proposed for negotiation with an
effective date of July 1, 1965.

c. Prepare a draft agreement between AEC, NVOO and AFWTR,
for consideration by NVOO Management and Staff, to
supersede the AEC,SAN/AFWIR agreement. This should be
broad enough, in the one document, to provide for other

AEC operational requirements.

d. Submit the approved draft to the Contracts Division for

final negotiation with AFWTR.

e. Contracts Division to negotiate the final draft agreement
with AFWIR and implement the NVOO and AFWIR - Air Force
Systems Command signatures.
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Those Listed Below . -2-

£. Recommend to the Manager, NVOO and Assistant Manager for
Administration concerning possible function of the Honolulu
Office to provide support liaison, and contract admin-
istrator representative functions. Consideration to be
given to the desirability of NVOO take-over of the AEC contract
with University of Hawaii in further support to DBM, and nego-
tiating host-tenant agreements at other locations where a strong

potential requirement exists for support requirements to DBM
and/or NVOO Pacific Operations, i.e., Kwajalein, Canton, Samoa,

U. S. Trust Territory Islands, etc. These considerations
should include support to DBM and AEC/NVOO other operational

requirements.

Enclosures:

1. Memo - DBM/NVOO, dtd. 2/3/65
2. Twx - NVOO/DBM, dtd. 2/10/65

Addressees:

J. B. Sanders, A/M Pac. Opns., NVOO w/encls ,
E. A. Butts, USAEC, Honolulu, Hawaii w/encextn
D. F. Pelan, Dir., Finance Div., NVOO w/encls
C. H. Schaefer, Dir., Contracts & Supply, NVOO w/encls

cc: J. E. Reeves, Manager, NVOO
B. W. Menke, A/M Adm., NVOO


